UPPER SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 2022-2023

Because many faculty members request specific supplies for Upper School students, we do not
create a comprehensive supply list for the Upper School. Students can expect to receive
information about specific supplies needed for their classes directly from teachers. As we
begin the school year, students and families can expect teachers to be flexible at the start of
the year as specific supplies are acquired.

However, there are certain supplies that every Upper School student will need:

First, be sure to consult our online bookseller MBS Direct (now a part of the Barnes and
Noble family; https://bnck-12.com/lindenhall) once class schedules are released, for
information about required textbooks. Read the book list carefully. There are several
classes this year for which textbooks are either optional or students may select between
a print or an electronic edition of the same textbook to use in class.

Secondly, every student will need a computer. Please see the technology department
guidelines on our website for specific recommendations for our bring your own device
program. (www.lindenhall.org/academics/bring-your-own-device-program)

Thirdly, every student will need a calculator. We recommend the Texas Instruments
calculator brand. This year our math department recommends:

o For Algebra 1 and Geometry classes, the TI-30XIIS calculator is recommended,
though students can use any calculator in the TI-30-series. Non-graphing
calculators best support skill development at this level.

o For Algebra 2 classes and beyond, please acquire a TI-84 Plus CE graphing
calculator.

Finally, there are some basic school supplies that you can purchase with your family
before school begins. You can be certain that you will need loose-leaf notebook paper
or spiral-bound notebooks, depending on how you prefer to organize your notes. You
will need three-ring binders and dividers. You will also need pens, pencils, and other
writing or drawing tools.
o Additionally, every Upper School student should carry with her one or more
personal dry-erase markers that she does not share with others. You may
choose your own color(s)!

Also note that all Upper School science students will use a spiral-bound duplicate lab
book. You may use notebooks for multiple years, if there is still adequate space
available. New lab books will be issued to new students or to students requesting a new
book in class during quarter 1; student accounts will be charged for new books. Do not
purchase this item on your own.

We look forward to seeing you on campus for the start of school!
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